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The following letter has been issued by the Diocesan Chancellor, 

Archpriest Joseph Lickwar. 

 

 
 

April 29, 2011 

 

Christ is Risen! Indeed, He is Risen! 
 

Dear Reverend Fathers and Diocesan Faithful, 

 

His Grace, Bishop Michael, will celebrate the first 

anniversary of his consecration as our diocesan hierarch on 

Saturday, May 7
th

 with a Hierarchical Divine Liturgy at 

9:30 a.m. in Saints Peter and Paul Church, Jersey City NJ. 

 

All diocesan clergy and faithful are invited to join in this celebration. Clergy are encouraged, 

but not required, to attend considering travel distance and local parish schedules. However, if 

you intend to be present, please notify me so arrangements for lunch may be made. Please be 

sure to inform the faithful of your parish of this celebration and invite them to attend.   

 

Parishioners should inform their parish rector if they will attend so they may be included in the 

count as arrangements are made.  Whether you are personally able to join us on this occasion or 

not, let us join in prayer and thanksgiving as we celebrate His Grace’s first anniversary as our 

Archpastor and Spiritual Shepherd.  May God grant him Many Years ~ Eis Polla eti Despota! 

 
 

In our Risen Lord, Jesus Christ, 

 

Archpriest Joseph Lickwar 
Chancellor 
Diocese of New York and New Jersey 
Orthodox Church in America 
    JLickwar@verizon.net 

 

 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<END OF RELEASE -- 216 WORDS>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

mailto:JLickwar@verizon.net

